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Title 1 Virtual Parent Night

The Faculty and Staff at Wedgwood Sixth Grade Center invite
you to attend our Virtual Title One Parent night.

Date: March 29, 2023
Time: 6 pm to 6:30 pm.
Location https://fergflor-org.zoom.us/j/93813600530

Topics to be Reviewed:
What is Title 1?

How is Title 1 utilized at Wedgwood?
School Data - Attendance, Academic, & Behavior
Compact for Learning & Parent Engagement Policy

Ways to be involved

As a Title I School, we rely on the partnership between school and
home to ensure student success. We look forward to working
with you.
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